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SPECIAL  EVENTS 
 “It is no use saying, ‘We are doing our best.’ You have got to 
succeed in doing what is necessary.” (Winston Churchill) 

    
Dear Temple Family, 
 
      I have full confidence that all did their duty,  
nothing was neglected and the best arrangements 
were made as they are always being made. We  
proved once again our ability to uphold our Temple’s 
reputation, to ride out the storm of weeping, to outlive the 
menace of mourning, as a community and not alone. 
 
 This is what we did. With the resolve of the Temple 
Board, the clergy staff and the entire congregation, The 
Sisterhood and Men’s Club linked together in cause and in 
need, sharing their native recipes, aiding each other like good 
comrades with the utmost of strength. 
 
We went to the ends of the Temple serving French Pastries. 
We sent drinks to the canopies in the courtyard. 
We served food with growing confidence and pride, 
Demonstrating our hospitality whatever the cost. 
We ate on the benches. 
We ate in the sanctuary. 
We ate in the courtyard and in the Sukkah, 
We never ceased eating, until the Sun had been defeated 
and it was dark. 
We ate at the round tables. 
And on Rectangular ones, too. 
And when we were tired the younger generation aided us 
with all its power and might, 
To rescue and liberate the old to mourn. 

And we will say that this was Temple Beth Emet’s finest 

hour. 

To all who helped organize, plan, and carry out this most 
healing of days, 
Let us all say Thank you and may you be a blessing for 

self, your parents, and your children. 

(Continued on Page 4) 

World Kindertransport Day, December 2nd 
at Burbank Town Center/Mall.  7:00 PM to 
8:30 PM.  (See page 16 for the flier.) 

Please see our flier regarding our Sisterhood’s 
Fund-Raiser “Dine-In or Takeout” 
Event at Bob’s Big Boy on 
November 3rd, 5:00-9:00 PM. 
See it on page 16.) 

Now, online, you can visit our website, 
templebethemet.com, or go directly to YouTube, 
to see Torah for Today, Rabbi Mark Sobel’s 
weekly drash “podcast.” 

Hannukah begins Wednesday, December 16th 
and ends Wednesday, December 24th. 

Please see our flier regarding the Temple 

Beth Emet Choir on page 12.  

Family Service—Pizza Night begins 
at 6:00 PM, on November 7th. 
Service begins at 7:00 PM. Enjoy! 

Please read our article regarding The 
Scroll of Remembrance error.  Upper right 
column on page  15. 
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If you have any suggestions or ideas on how we can 
better serve our members, please call the office or 
email us at office@Templebethemet.com 

Temple  Beth  Emet (house  of  truth)  ORGANIZATION     

Religious Leadership 
Rabbi Mark H. Sobel  
Lay Cantor, Kyle Orlemann 
Music and Choir Director,  
 Robyn Kreisberg 
 
Rabbi Emeritus William M. Kramer Z''L*  
*His memory will always be a blessing to us. 

 
2013-2014 Officers and Directors 
Officers 
 Ira L. Goldstein, President 
 John Harrel, Vice President  
 Jeff Fishel, Treasurer  
Directors 
 Shirley Abramson 
 Barbara Bolter 
 Jack Fishel 
 David Goldstein 
 Linda Harrell 
 Barbara Lux 
 Herbert Murez 
 Ken Watnick 
Past-Presidents   
 Steve Abrams 
 Richard Emerson 
 Norm Goodman 
Men’s Club President 
 Ron Kurtz 
Sisterhood President  
 Shirley Abramson 
 
Morris Gold Religious School Faculty 
Rabbi Mark Sobel, Education Director 
 Shirley Kirschenbaum, Grades K-1 
 Tanya Termechi & Barbara Lux, 

Grades 2-3 
 Tanya Termechi & Barbara Lux, 

Grades 4-5 
 Joshua Sobel, Grades 6-7 
 Mahnaz Termechi, Bar/Bat Mitzvah 

Preparation 
 Martin Greenfield, Confirmation   

(Grades 8-10) 
 Robyn Kreisberg, Music 
  Rachel Freeman, Teaching Assistant 
  
Religious School Parents Organization 
 David Goldstein, President 
 
Office Staff  
 Victoria Gaffney, Sylvia Sutton  
 Religious School Office Assistant, 
  Edith Dague 
 
 
 

Committee Chairs 
Calendar and Usage  
 Victoria Gaffney 
Communications 
      Andrea McKinnon 
Education  
 David Goldstein 
Membership 
 Barbara Bolter 
Ritual 
 Ira L. Goldstein 
Social Action 
 Margaret Goldfarb 
Ways and Means 
 Linda Harrel 
Building and Maintenance  
 TBD 
Coordinators and Volunteers 
Adult Education 
 David Goldstein 
Chai Times Editor   
      Barbara Lux     
Children’s Hospital LA Toys 
      Shirley Abramson 
Food Drives  
     TBD 
Havurahs  
     Ruth Glick, (818) 780-9134  
Historian   
     TBD/Rabbi Mark Sobel 
Library   
     Barbara Lux/Bill Abramson 
Marquee 
     Craig Weisman/Rabbi Mark Sobel 
Mitzvahs    
     John Eisenger, 818-842-5439  
One Call   
     Victoria Gaffney 
Reach Out  
     Craig Weisman/Rabbi Mark Sobel 
Recycling 
     Yosi Fisher 
Technology  
     Alan Barlow 

Youth Group Coordinator (BBYO: AZA & 

BBG)   
     Josh Sobel 
Webmaster 
 Alan Barlow 
 

Why not add YOUR talents to those 
who serve our community? 

Temple Beth Emet Office Hours  
Monday-Thursday—9:00 AM-noon  
Friday & Sunday—9:00 AM-1 PM  

Saturday closed  
 

The office is closed in observance of  
the following holidays:  

New Year’s Day, President’s Day,  
First day of Pesach, Memorial Day,  

Independence Day, Rosh Hashanah,     
Yom Kippur, Thanksgiving  

 
Call the Temple office at  (818) 843-4787 to   
contact Temple Staff/volunteers.  Your message 
will be forwarded to the appropriate person. 

CHAI TIMES 
 

Chai Times is a free, monthly 
newsletter delivered by email to 
members and available at 
www.TempleBethEmet.com.  
Mailed hardcopies are available for 
an annual TBE donation payable 
through the Office. 
 
Editable article submissions, photos 
and feedback are encouraged and 
due by the 15th of the month and 
may be emailed to: 
chaitimes@TempleBethEmet.com 
or delivered to the Temple office.   
Submissions will be published based 
on space available, relevant content, 
and at the discretion of Editor 
Barbara Lux, Temple Officers, and 
Directors. 

Shop at Ralphs? Register your reward card 
at ralphs.com and add TBE as your 
organization!  Or register with eScrip.com 
and support TBE when you shop! 

Follow Temple Beth Emet of Burbank 
View webcasts at  

http://www.ustream.tv/discovery/live/all?
q=bethemetofburbank 

 
Join our Facebook group at  

 http://www.facebook.com/groups/58688622493/ 

http://www.templebethemet.com/
mailto:office@templebethemet.com
mailto:office@templebethemet.com
mailto:chaitimes@templebethemet.com
http://ralphs.com
http://www.ustream.tv/discovery/live/all?q=bethemetofburbank
http://www.ustream.tv/discovery/live/all?q=bethemetofburbank
http://www.facebook.com/groups/58688622493/
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President’s Message 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE - November 2014 

 

One of the wonderful things about being part of a community like Temple Beth 

Emet is the opportunity to share stories about ourselves, our families, and our 

individual histories.  With the High Holidays over and no Jewish holidays until 

Hanukkah, and with the calm (and hopefully cool) of mid-autumn, it is a good 

time of the year to tell stories. 

 

This past June, Diane and I took a group of college students to New York City to tour the fashion 

industry.  We had a busy schedule visiting showrooms, retailers, design houses, designers, and 

museums.  Our last full day in New York was free, and Diane and I took the opportunity to visit the 

grave of my grandfather, Abraham Goldstein.  I had never met the man, and as a matter of fact he died 

when his wife was carrying my father, so my father never met him either.  A subway ride to Queens and 

bus ride took us to Montefiore Cemetery on Springfield Boulevard.  I had the grave location courtesy of 

a cousin, and a cemetery map from the internet, and with the help of a groundskeeper we found the 

grave. 

 

Abraham Goldstein died very young.  He was only 28 years old.  He had come to the United States with 

his wife just 7 ½ years before he died of, from what I understand, a burst appendix.  He left behind a 

wife, two daughters, and an unborn son.  His grave is marked with a monument in the shape of a tree 

trunk cut off, signifying someone who died young.  There is a low curb outlining the grave with the 

word “father” engraved at the foot of the curb.  No one knows how a poor family could afford such a 

marker. 

 

I had brought two stones from my garden, one representing me and the other my father.  It was a very 

emotional experience.  I thought about the fact that this man had never gotten to meet his son, and that 

my father had never gotten to meet his father.  It seemed terribly sad that for almost 100 years, it was 

likely that the grave had hardly ever been visited.  My grandmother married a widower in Memphis 

sometime after and formed an early Brady Bunch family.  And I thought of my own father who has been 

gone 13 years.  I was barely able to whisper a Kaddish.  I took a stone from my grandfather’s grave for 

the next time I visit my father’s. 

 

Despite the overwhelming sadness I felt, I also gained something positive.  All of my grandparents were 

gone by the time of my birth, but I feel that by touching base with Abraham Goldstein that day I made a 

connection with him that didn’t exist before.  Rather than being just a story, he is now really my 

grandfather. 

 

I was recounting this story recently at Temple when someone mentioned that she too had a grandparent 

buried at Montefiore, but there is a new and an old Montefiore cemetery in the area, so it might not be 

the same one.  The thing is, however, that by telling my story I connected with someone else’s story.  

Each of us has stories, and it is the connection of our stories that make us a family, so when we are 

gathered at Temple Beth Emet, let’s make a point, if the opportunity presents itself, to share stories and 

learn more about each other. 

 

-- IRA L. GOLDSTEIN, President 

http://www.templebethemet.com/
mailto:office@templebethemet.com
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Rabbi Mark Sobel’s  Column, continued 
 

  

EDUCATION MATTERS -  RSPA PRESIDENT, DAVID GOLDSTEIN 

(Continued from Page 1) 

        Now, dear friends, I need us to rise again to the occasion. I need us to remember not one who 
has Passed, but one who is amongst us. I asked in September for housing for temple families. No one 
was able to help, so now I am asking quite frankly to help me perform the mitzvah of housing. This 
Temple family is staying in the Temple. It is a situation that no one finds ideal. In fact, it was set up as 
temporary housing with Jerry as Director of Building and Maintenance agreeing to the idea of the 
Temple as the last alternative to all other options. St. Jude’s offers the same as we do with one 
additional factor, it has a flight of stairs to navigate up and down. This person is partially disabled which 
makes St, Jude’s worse than Temple Beth Emet. Besides, we take care of our own. We provide people 
with help. We do Mitzvoth, we practice Pekuach Nefesh, we save lives. 
 
      I can get this Temple family, clean, safe housing, but I cannot do it alone. We need to do as we 
did for Jerry’s family, show what Temple Beth Emet is capable of. If we all put our hearts and minds 
together we will  give one of our own families a place to stay in Burbank where they can be safe. I am 
not asking that the Temple become a landlord, although I wrote about that in the Burbank Leader in 
September, I am asking for temporary housing either from a Temple family or paid for by the Temple. 
As the food and service was a source of consolation for Jerry’s family and for us, let us console this 
temple family in their time of need. And as all were satiated with physical food, please, please, please 
help to satiate this needy family with the spiritual food of shelter and a home.  Please send what you 
can to the Temple office, put a notation with it  for Rabbi’s Fund Temporary Housing.  
And then tell yourself, “with this check,” I did what Jerry would do. 
 
In his memory and b’ahava,        
Rabbi Mark 
 
*A special thank you to Prime Minister Winston Churchill for his legendary inspirational speech which influenced, 
in part, this column!  

Our Religious School children have enjoyed a busy High Holiday season. Children's’ Services were 
conducted at St Jude’s on the mornings of Rosh Hashanah and Yom Kippur by Josh Sobel and Mahnaz 
Termechi. The children also had a chance to enjoy parts of the adult services and to hear the blowing of 
the shofar. Sukkot was celebrated at Religious School on October 12. The Rabbi brought each class 
into the Sukkah where they had a chance to learn more about the holiday and to see and learn about 
the lulav and the etrog. The children and their parents were then treated to a breakfast of fresh fruit, 
bagels, and cream cheese hosted by the parents of the K/1 class, thanks to K/1 Room Parent, Dana 
Schwartz, for coordinating! The Religious School staff and the Parents Association are busily planning 
for our Hanukkah fundraising performance put on by the Religious School students which will held on 
December 14. Please save the date. And please plan on joining us for the Rabbi’s Adult Education 
Series, “Jerusalem Through The Ages,” which will begin on Tuesday, November 11 and will continue 
monthly on Tuesday evenings through March. Please contact the Temple office for reservations and 
information.  

David Goldstein 
President, Religious School Parent Association 

http://www.templebethemet.com/
mailto:office@templebethemet.com
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http://www.templebethemet.com/
mailto:office@templebethemet.com
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November  

Happy Anniversary 

Dan & Mary Gura ~November 10th 

 

TEMPLE BETH EMET MEMBERSHIP “CHAI LIGHTS” 

Havurah (a gathering of friends) Happenings 

Havurah Shachar  
(Parents of religious school kids)  

To join or for info contact  
Carrie (818) 489-3022 

carriemomoftwo@yahoo.com 
 

Havurah Simcha L’Chaim: 
To find out more or form a new one 

call Ruth Glick (818) 780-9134 

FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK! 
Join the Temple Beth Emet of Burbank 

Facebook group!  Share relevant Jewish 
issues, timely messages, and 

pictures with your Temple 
Family and receive notices and 

information, as well. 

 

Madelyn Sussan   Nov. 01, 2014  

Bert Goldberg Nov. 03, 2014 

Rick Suvalle  Nov. 03, 2014 

Zoey Hyman  Nov. 04, 2014 

Jennifer Tripet  Nov. 04, 2014  

Janet Diel  Nov. 05, 2014 

Yoni Fogelman  Nov. 06, 2014  

Emily Mintz-Kreyns Nov. 06, 2014 

Alexandra Suvalle   Nov. 07, 2014  

Neal Goldstein  Nov. 09, 2014 

Shirley Abramson  Nov. 11, 2014 

Sylvia Sutton  Nov. 20, 2014 

Maxwell Wolloff   Nov. 21, 2014  

Morris Bolter Nov. 25, 2014 

Ryan Dietz  Nov. 29, 2014 

 

Mallory M. 
October 23, 2014 

 
Happy 1st AA Birthday!!! 

Love,  
 

                         Mom 
 

http://www.templebethemet.com/
mailto:office@templebethemet.com


 www.TempleBethEmet.com           Office@TempleBethEmet.com         818-843-4787             Page 7                

 TBE  house   of  gathering  and education 

 
Friday Fun For All Pizza Night 
 
 
We will be serving pizza and salad 
on the First Friday of every 
month at 6:00 PM  before service.  
You won’t have to worry about 
cooking dinner, just grab the kids 
and join us.    
                                 
$5.00 for adults and kids eat free! 

 
  Please call by Wednesday of  

that week for reservations:   
 

  Barbara Bolter at (818) 761-3116 or 
Laura Goldstein at (818) 843-5437 

 
 

Everyone is welcome! 
 
 

We are continuing with our Second 
Adult B'nei Mitzvah Class, presented 
by me, Rabbi Mark Sobel.  The 
classes are on Mondays at 7 PM in 
the Temple Sanctuary.   
 
The first class began on Monday, 
October 20th.  If  you are interested, 
please contact the Temple Office 
and give your name and telephone 
number.  The Temple office 
telephone number is  
(818) 843-4787. 

 
 

Shalom,  
Rabbi Mark 

 
 

 
 

Temple Beth Emet is in dire need of Member Assistance! 
 

WE NEED:  Sponsors, Shoppers, Set-Up and Clean-Up 
Volunteers 

By volunteering for these invaluable tasks, you will be doing 
a GREAT Mitzvah! 

 
Laura Soroka, TBE’s Oneg Coordinator, is more than 

happy to assist you in planning, answering your questions 
or helping you with any suggestions you may have. 

 
Please contact her at: 

 
Laurasoroka52@gmail.com 

(818) 582-3077 

ONEG SHABBAT 

A little holiday quip courtesy of your Editor of the Chai 

Times!  Have a wonderful holiday!  Don’t forget to say 

Thanks!!      Barbara Lux 

http://www.templebethemet.com/
mailto:office@templebethemet.com
mailto:Laurasoroka52@gmail.xom
tel:%28818%29%20582-3077
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TBE  house   of  gathering 

 
Remember the sick and bereaved with cards, 
calls, and visits.  They help heal and comfort. 

 
We wish them a Refuah shl’eimah, whole  

recovery to good health. 
 

Please call the Temple Office  
at (818) 843-4787 if a  

Temple Member is sick or  
hospitalized. 

 
Coler Family are coping with some medical issues 

now.  We wish them a quick resolution and 
renewed good health.  Our prayers are with you. 

 
Bob Bigley, brother of Bruce Bigley is scheduled 

for surgery soon.  We wish him a successful 
surgery and a speedy recovery.  You are in our 

prayers and thoughts. 
 

      SISTERHOOD SIDELINES – NOVEMBER 2014 
 

At our October 5
th
 meeting, we were busy with getting 

ready for the Jerry Engelberg Memorial.  It was a huge 
undertaking but we somehow managed to buy, 
prepare and bring enough food for 165 people.  So 
many women participated from setup to cleanup and it 
was all appreciated! 
 
We did it out of the love and thankfulness we feel for 
Jerry and all he did for us.  It was a whole Temple 
event.  Board members, Men’s Club and Havurah 
members all participated. Former Temple members 
were present to show their love and respect for Jerry 
and their appreciation for our efforts.  It felt like a great 
big family reunion--- - hugs, with a few tears and a 
somber touch. 
 
Bob’s Big Boy Fundraiser – November 3rd 5-9 pm: a 
tasty way to support our Temple.  Bring the flier you 
find in this newsletter and 20% of your purchase price 
will come back to the Sisterhood.  Dine in or take out---
we get 20%.  Besides all that, you have a great time 
because you see other Temple members there.  The 
children are happy to see other children from Religious 
School and we all have a good time! 
 
Gift Shoppe --- watch The Gift Shoppe as it transforms 
from Rosh Hashanah/Yom Kippur/Sukkot and Simcha 
Torah into a Hanukkah Wonderland.  Be sure to visit 
our Gift Shoppe for all your Hanukkah needs. 
 
Honey Boxes – For serious bargain hunters, a tiny few 
boxes remain and will be sold at fire sale prices:  $5. 
 
Attention all Temple Women and interested Men:  We 
need the support of all of you.  If you can join in, come 
to meetings and help us plan, we want you.  If you can 
only pay dues, we want you.  Dues are $15 and 
payable to TBE SISTERHOOD.  Our next meeting is 
November 2, 2014 at 10AM    Refreshments will be 
served. 
 
 
SHALOM, 
Ruth Glick, Vice President 

The Gift Shop is filled with 

products for all your Judaic needs.  

All items are at reasonable prices. 

http://www.templebethemet.com/
mailto:office@templebethemet.com
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SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 1 

2  9:00 AM 
Religious  School  
 

 
 
 
10:00 AM 
Sisterhood Meeting 
 

3  5:00 - 9:00 PM 

TBE Sisterhood 
presents Bob’s 
Big Boy Dine In 
or Takeout 
Fund Raiser 
 
(See Page 15 
for the Flier.) 
 

4 7:00 PM— 
Temple 
Board 
Meeting 

 
 

5  7:30 PM-8:30 
PM  BBYO-AZA 
Meeting 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

6 
 
 

7  7:00 PM  
SHABBAT 
SERVICE 
 
Family Service 
Pizza Night 
begins at  
6:00 PM 
 

8 

9  9:00 AM 
Religious  School 
 
   

10 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

11  7:00 PM 
 
Adult Education: 
Rabbi Mark 
Sobel presents 
“Jerusalem 
through the 
Ages”   

12  7:30 PM- 
8:30 PM  BBYO-
AZA Meeting  

13 14  7:30 PM  
SHABBAT 
SERVICE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

15 
 

16  9:00 AM 
Religious  School 
 
  

17  7:00 PM 
B’Nei Mitzvah 
Class taught by   
Rabbi Mark 
Sobel  

18 19  7:30 PM- 
8:30 PM  BBYO-
AZA Meeting  
 
 
 

20 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

21  7:30 PM  
SHABBAT 
SERVICE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

22 

23 9:00 AM 
Religious School 
  

24 25 26  7:30 PM- 
8:30 PM  BBYO-
AZA Meeting  
 

27 
 
 

28 7:30 PM  
SHABBAT 
SERVICE 
 
 

29 

30  

 

Chai Times 
Submissions  
are Due 
Tomorrow!! 

November 2014                                                          Kislev –Tevet 5775      

Coming Up in December:  Hanukkah is December 16—December 24th                                                

http://www.templebethemet.com/
mailto:office@templebethemet.com
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  MONTHLY  YAHRZEITS   HONORING  THE  MEMORY  OF  LOVED ONES   

  WHO  HAVE  GONE  TO  THEIR  ETERNAL  REST 

NAME REMEMBERED BY DATE 

October 31st at Temple   

Helen Margolin Neil Margolin Nov 1 

Lenore Carpe Maurine Gold Nov 1 

William Feinsilber Joyce Feinsilber Nov 1 

William Feinsilber Bari Bucknam Nov 1 

Jewelle Bowen Barbara Kivens Nov 1 

November 7th at Temple   

Bess Jacob Phyllis Shear Nov 2 

Esther Molly Weiner Rina Shavit Nov 2 

Annette Frank David Frank Nov 2 

Jon Murphy Erin Abrams Nov 3 

Penny Buss Neal Friedman Nov 4 

Penny Buss Sharon Friedman Nov 4 

Fanny Schuster Sylvia Schuster Nov 5 

Elizabeth Horowitz Valerie Bernath Nov 6 

Morris Drake Toby Berman Nov 6 

Zelma Lackman Elizabeth Rosen Nov 6 

Luis Guzman Lila Tepper Nov 7 

Rhoda Bibicoff Bruce Bibicoff Nov 7 

Mary Cohen Charley Cohen Nov 7 

Edward Berstein Fran Bernstein Nov 8 

November 14th at Temple   

Sam Miller Marlene Dreyfuss Nov 9 

David Granat Ruthe Granat Nov 9 

Helen Meyerfeld The Congregation Nov 9 

Leah N. Factor The Congregation Nov 10 

George Gross Sylvia Gross Sutton Nov 10 

Bertha M. Rachlin Sandie Phillips Nov 11 

Frances Rose Marlene Dreyfuss Nov 13 

Anton Fulop Joyce Feinsilber Nov 13 

Gloria Glatzer Flo Mazzei Nov 14 

Joseph Testa Ann Testa Nov 14 

November 21st at Temple   

Ruth Fishman Scott Fishman Nov 16 

Alan A. Mandel Shelly Barton Nov 17 

Marta Berger Jan Burns Nov 18 

Alison Glass Anthony Glass Nov 18 

Lester Bourn Barbara Bolter Nov 18 

Robert Margolin Neil Margolin Nov 19 

Lillian Swedlove Herbert Murez Nov 19 

David Nudell Meyer Nudell Nov 19 

Eva Gramowitz Lillian Blakeman Nov 20 

Juanita Haver Steven Shanker Nov 21 

November 21st at Temple, Continued  

Harry Auerbuch Mitzi Rattner Nov 21 

Albert Jones Hanlin Neil Margolin Nov 21 

Rose Savin Sharon Lasman Nov 22 

Joan Feinsilber Joyce Feinsilber Nov 22 

November 28th at Temple   

Frank Wise Sandy Einbinder Nov 24 

Abraham Bibicoff Bruce Bibicoff Nov 25 

Abraham Bibicoff Martin Bibicoff Nov 25 

Erwin Prinz Ruth Prinz Nov 25 

Judge Irwin Cantor Sandie Phillips Nov 25 

Diana Turchik Fran Ravine Nov 25 

Janita Haver Steve Shanker  Nov 25 

Louis Bigley Robert Bigley Nov 26 

David Antelman Judith Antelman Nov 26 

Jack Bolter Shirley Abramson Nov 26 

Dr. Edwin Butler M/M Neil Margolin Nov 27 

Murray Lackman Elizabeth Rosen Nov 27 

Anita Crane Rhonda Smith Nov 28 

Grace Fulop Joyce Silberstein Nov 29 

Elizabeth Sopasnik Marlene Flowers Nov 29 

Elizabeth Sopasnik Judith Antelman Nov 29 

Shirley Trott Dianne Bender Nov 29 

Lewis Pappert Marilyn Pappert Nov 29 

Mildred Marcus Ellie Somerfield Nov 30 

Harry Robins Bernard Robins Nov 30 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

  

http://www.templebethemet.com/
mailto:office@templebethemet.com
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TRIBUTE CERTIFICATE 

 

Here is an idea you can implement to honor, congratulate, wish a happy birthday, anniversary, 

a get well wish, Yahrzeit, wedding, birth announcement, graduation, Bar or Bat Mitzvah.  

Whatever occasion you can think of, this is a delightful option. 

 

Have a Tribute Certificate printed in the Chai Times!   

 

A half-page costs only $25.00 

A full page costs only $50.00 

Extra donations in honor of the occasion are welcome. 

 

Honor that someone special. 

 

While honoring someone special, you will also be supporting Temple Beth Emet. 

 

Tributes need to be requested by the 15th of the month for the next issue. 

Yahrzeit Donations for  November  

 

Peter Golper remembering  

Miriam Pasternack 

 

Susie Manners remembering  

Zeke Manners 

 

Lester Pink remembering his mother,  

Yetta Pink  
 

Lester Pink remembering his sister, 

May Lubow 

http://www.templebethemet.com/
mailto:office@templebethemet.com
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TBE  Please support our advertisers 

PLAN AHEAD. IT’S A GIFT OF LOVE. 
Rebecca O’Brien, 

Advanced Planning Representative  

800-600-0076 ext 337 

robrien@mountsinaiparks.org 
 

Memorial Parks and Mortuaries  

 

Hollywood Hills FD1010                   Simi Valley FD1745 

 5950 Forest Lawn Drive                 6150 Mount Sinai Drive 

        Los Angeles                 Simi Valley 

 

Dedicated to the entire Jewish community 
as a service of Sinai Temple of Los Angeles. 

Tribute Cards 
 

Tribute cards are always in order for happy or sad  
occasions. These cards are a wonderful way to remember or 
honor someone.  
 

Did you know that you can get on an automatic mailing to 
those in need of well wishes by contacting the office? 

 
A card will automatically be sent from Tribute Chair John  
Eisenger in your name to those in need of healing and an 
amount of $3 will be added to your bill each time a card is sent 
in your name.  

 
Contact John Eisenger at (818) 842-5439. 

http://www.templebethemet.com/
mailto:office@templebethemet.com
mailto:robrien@mountsinaiparks.org
http://www.camphotobur.com/
http://www.aaamobility.com/
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TBE  Please support our advertisers 

NoHo Mailboxes 

IRA L. GOLDSTEIN 
Attorney at Law 

3500 West Olive Avenue, Suite 300 
Burbank, California 91505  

 
(818) 845-1421 

 
Estate Planning—Probate—Family Law  

Civil and Business Matters 

5062 Lankershim 
Blvd. 

N. Hollywood, CA 
91601 

 

818-506-7744 
Scott & Ezra Bergstein 

 FedEx, UPS, DHL, 
USPS & Courier 
Service 

 Private Mailboxes 

 Packing, Shipping & 
Office Supplies 

 Prepaid Services, Gift 
& Phone Cards 

20% off FedEx 

Shipping for  
Temple Members 

Chai Times Ad Rates 
 
 

Ad Size Monthly Annually 
 1/8 page $7.50   $  70 
  1/4 page  $15   $180 
  1/2 page  $25   $300 
  3/4 page  $30  $360 
  Full page  $50  $600 

 
 
 
Please contact the TBE Office to place your ad!  You’ll be 
glad you did.  
 
 
The Chai Times is posted on the Web and reaches 
hundreds of TBE members in the San Fernando Valley 
area and surrounding areas (even as far as Alaska!). 

 

http://www.templebethemet.com/
mailto:office@templebethemet.com
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Our Sisterhood  

Gift  Shop 

 
If you have a guest house or room 
with a bath and kitchen privileges 
available, and can offer it to a 
Temple Member, please let Rabbi 
Mark know.  It is needed asap.  
Willing to pay a reasonable rent, 
plus chores (laundry, [good] cooking, 
ironing, pet and children sitting on 
occasion).   

CLASSFIED AD 

 

Temple Member Willing to House-Sit 
 

Worried about leaving your house or pets 
alone while you travel for business or 
pleasure?  We have a Temple member who 
can look after your home and keep it the way 
you do! 
 
Trustworthy, kind and loving to animals (your 
pets), and available for an extended time, if 
needs be.  Also, willing to provide some 
administrative service to you, while you are 
away.   
 
If you, or someone you know and trust has 
any such situation available, please call the 
Temple Office at (818) 843-4787.  Leave a 
message with either Victoria or Edith and they 
will convey it to Rabbi Mark. 
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FUND RAISER 
Earn dollars for our Organization   

 
Get together with family and friends from our local 
Community on the night and time listed below and  

 
BOB’S BIG BOY® will donate 20% of sales to  

 

Temple Beth Emet 

of Burbank 
 

Enjoy great Bob’s Big Boy® food, while benefitting 
our organization 

 

DINE IN OR TAKE OUT 
 
                                                        Date: November 3rd, 2014 
                                                        Time:  5:00 PM to 9:00 PM 

 
Where:  4211 W Riverside Dr. Burbank CA 91335 

 
Please Bring Flier to the event. Or like us on FB and use the post for this event from your phone at the register 

(818)-843-9334 www.facebook.com/bobsburbank 

 

http://www.templebethemet.com/
mailto:office@templebethemet.com
http://www.facebook.com/bobsburbank
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SAVE THE DATE 
 

WORLD  
KINDERTRANSPORT  

DAY 
TUESDAY, DECEMBER 2, 2014 

7:00-8:30 PM 
 

BURBANK TOWN CENTER/MALL 
IN FRONT OF THE BURLINGTON COAT FACTORY 

 
The Burbank/Los Angeles Kindertransport Association and the Burbank Human 
Relations Council invite you to hear the true story of the how the Kindertranports 
(Children’s Transport) saved almost 10,000 children in Europe from the Nazis 
before World War II. This dramatic Holocaust rescue mission started on December 

2, 1938.  In 2013, the City of Burbank declared December 2nd as World 
Kindertransport Day 

 

Contact: David Meyerhof  meyerhof.david@yahoo.com   818-261-2060 

http://www.templebethemet.com/
mailto:office@templebethemet.com
mailto:meyerhof.david@yahoo.com
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HELP NEEDED! 
 

TEMPLE BETH EMET IS SEEKING SHOPPERS AND 
SPONSORS TO ASSIST IN MAKING FRIDAY NIGHT  

ONEG SHABBATS POSSIBLE. 
 

SPONSORS SUPPLY THE DELICIOUS SNACKS THAT 
CONGREGANTS AND GUEST ENJOY 

 WHILE SOCIALIZING AFTER SERVICES. 
 

SHOPPERS PURCHASE THE TASTY SNACKS WITH A 
SET BUDGET WHEN THE TEMPLE IS THE HOST. 

 
We have a serious shortage of shopping, setup and 
cleanup volunteers.  Can you find it in your heart to 

contribute your time and/or sponsor an Oneg Shabbat? 
 

FOR FURTHER DETAILS PLEASE CONTACT: 
Laura Soroka, TBE Oneg Shabbat Coordinator 
(818) 582-3077 or Laurasoroka52@gmail.com 

  

Help Wanted And Needed 

http://www.templebethemet.com/
mailto:office@templebethemet.com
mailto:Laurasoroka52@gmail.com

